
Welcome to Population 
Studies!
We are very excited to welcome you.

Please be advised that the planning for the introduction is still underway. The 
master's program introduction is being finalized, and we are pleased to provide you 
with the current planned dates. Please reserve the dates in your calendar. 

August 29th 10a.m – 12p.m 
Introduction to SDU and the faculty for new Danish students (In Danish)

September 1st 9a.m. – 11a.m
Introduction to SDU and the Faculty of Business and Social Sciences for all new 
international students (In English)

TBA
Introduction to Population Studies

Please note that the detailed schedule will be made available here on this page in 
early August. This page will always show the most up-to-date version of the 
program.

We look forward to meeting you and wish you a wonderful summer 
until we see you at the start of the semester!
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